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12 November 2020 

Kevin Bell P.E., Deputy Director 
Placer County – Facility Services 
3091 County Center Drive, Suite 220 

Auburn, CA 95603 
[BY EMAIL] 

STATUS UPDATE, TENTATIVE REVISED WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS, 
LOOMIS LANDFILL, PLACER COUNTY 

On 1 October 2020, we mailed and posted a copy of the tentative revised Waste 
Discharge Requirements (WDRs) for Loomis Landfill in Placer County. Persons 
wishing to comment on this matter were asked to submit their testimony, evidence, 
and/or comments in writing no later than 5:00 p.m. on 2 November 2020. No comments 
were received during the specified comment period. 

The tentative WDR order has been added to the agenda for the 10/11 December 2020 
Board Meeting on the uncontested calendar. The final meeting agenda 
(http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/centralvalley/board_info/meetings/) will be available at 
least 10 days before the meeting. The agenda will provide the specific date the Board 
Meeting will be held for this item and indicate the anticipated order of all agenda items.  

Please contact me at Brad.Shelton@waterboards.ca.gov with questions. 

Brad Shelton, PG 
Senior Engineering Geologist 
Title 27 Permitting and Mining Unit 

cc (by e-mail): 
Paul Holloway, Placer County Environmental Health, Auburn  
Howard Hold, Central Valley Regional Water Board, Rancho 
David Lancaster, Office of Chief Counsel, SWRCB, Sacramento 
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